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Office of School Choice

Portfolio Opportunity

The Office of School Choice would like to invite you to our Foundational Charter Workshop on July 14, 2022 from 9:00am
to 3:00pm at the Claiborne Building in Baton Rouge. There will be sessions on all aspects of the foundation of what it
means to be a charter school in Louisiana. We encourage members of your school and/or charter management
organization to attend who are new to their roles, want to refresh their knowledge base, or to provide an opportunity for
cross-training. More details on session timing will follow in June.

To register, please complete this form. Registrants can select the sessions applicable to their role, and multiple members
of your school’s leadership team are welcome to attend.

Tentative topics to be covered that day are:

School Year Data Reporting

Pupil Progression Plans and Course Progression
Teacher Reporting and Educator Development
Measuring Student Success/ Testing

Statewide Consolidated Monitoring

Charter Finances

Charter Accountability

Student Well-Being

Please contact christina.woods@la.gov with questions.




